
17/11/2018 

MR Peter Mcgee 
2 / 141 Griffiths ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Petermcgee28@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I oppose this proposed development due to environmental concerns both clearing of trees and 
risk of damage to the water ways. 

Sent: 17/11/2018 4:53:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


